
  

 

 

 

 

 

  
     

 

  
    

  
 

   
  

    
     
     

 

 
  

 
     

 
  

 
 
   

 

Mattishall Neighbourhood Plan
PUBLIC CONSULTATION  

 

The formal public consultation on the draft Mattishall Neighbourhood Plan is 
now well underway and will run until Monday 8th January 2024. 

What is the Neighbourhood Plan?  
This is a community-led document to guide future development within the par-
ish up to 2036. The plan must be used by Breckland District Council when 
making decisions on planning applications. 

Why is it being reviewed? 
The plan is now more than five years old and is being comprehensively re-
viewed and updated to ensure it reflects the views of the local community. The 
revised plan includes a guide to help inform the design on new development 
as well as proposals to safeguard our green spaces and protect our heritage. 

How  will my  views  be  heard?  
During the consultation period  paper  copies to read  will be  available at:  
•  All Saints Church, Church Plain,  Mattishall.  
•  Poultec reception, South Green Business Park, Mattishall.  
•  Breckland District Council, Elizabeth House, Walpole Loke, Dereham.  

A copy can be read and downloaded from: www.mattishallpc.info. 

Please complete the feedback questionnaire available on our website: 
www.mattishallpc.info 
Paper copies of the questionnaire are available in shops and various locations 
in the village. 

If you have difficulty locating a questionnaire or for further information please 
contact the Parish Clerk at clerk@mattishallpc.info. 

We need 

your 

views 

Notice issued by Mattishall Parish Council 

Have  your  say.  
You  can  provide  comments  by   
completing  a  paper  questionnaire  
or   
online  via:  www.mattishallpc.info  
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